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“5.2. I Precautionary Markings.

5.2.1.1 Unit Markings. Both Type I and 11, Class 1, Component A
unit containers shall contain the followlng precautionary marking:
“HARN1NG! COMBUSTI BLf .“ Both Type I and II, Class 1, Component B
containers shal1 Contain the following precautionary marking: “WARNING!
FLAMMABLE” . Both Type I and II, Class 2, Component A and 8 unlt
containers shalI contain the folIowlng precautionary marking: “WARNING !
FLAMMABLE” . All unit containers of toxic and hazardous chemicals and
materials shal1 also be labeled In accordance with the appl lcable laws,
statutes, regulations or ordnances. lncludlng Federal, State and
Municipal requirements. In addltlon, unit containers (includlng unit
containers that serve as shipping containers) shal1 be marked with the
applicable precautionary information detailed in ANSI Z 129.1.

5.2.1.2 Intermediate and Shipping Container Marking. Intermediate
and shipping containers shall contain the fol Iowlng precautionary
marking: “14ARNING! FLAMMABLE” . Shipping containers shall be marked in
accordance with Department of Transportation regulations as specified In
49 CFR 171-178 and shall bear the “Flammable L\quld” red label as
specified therein. All Intermediate containers of toxic and hazardous
chemicals and materials shal1 also be labeled In accordance with the
applicable laws, statutes, regulations or ordnances, Includlng Federal,
State and Munlclpal requirements, In addltlon, Intermediate containers
shal1 be marked with the applicable precautionary Information detailed in
ANSI Z 129.1.”

Custodians:
Army - ME
Navy - AS
Air Force - 11

Review Activities:
Navy - OS,SH

AMSC NIA
DISTRIBUTION STATEMENT A:

Preparing Actlvlty:
Navy - AS

(Project No. 8010-1307)

User Activities:
Army - AV, MI

FSC 8010
Approved for publlc release; distribution 1s unllml ted.

Page 1 of 1

Downloaded from http://www.everyspec.com


